
Behaviour principles to ensure the safety of everyone in the school 
community: 
 
In light of the need for children to behave differently when they return to school, new 
systems have been put in place to support that, therefore there are some changes to 
the school behaviour policy. These changes are outlined below and must be followed 
at all times to ensure everyone in the school feels safe and happy: 
 

 All children returning to school must follow new routines for arrival or 
departure. 

 Children must tell an adult immediately if they are experiencing symptoms of 
coronavirus. 

 Children must follow instructions on hygiene at all times: Wash hands with 
soap and water for 20 seconds when instructed to do so: upon arrival to 
school, before and after eating and after using the toilet. Use hand sanitizer 
when instructed in the classroom.  

 All pupils must follow the ‘catch it, bin it, kill it’ rule when sneezing or coughing 
and avoid touching their mouth, nose and eyes with their hands. 

 Pupils must never cough, sneeze or spit at, or towards any other person. 
 All areas in school are out of bounds apart from the child’s classroom and 

designated play zone. 
 Children must stay at their desk at all times during lessons and only go to the 

toilet with permission from the teacher.  
 Wherever possible, children must not share any equipment (and if equipment 

is shared it must be cleaned before use by another child). 
 During breaks and lunch times, children must be led to their play zone and 

remain within this area unless they have permission from an adult to go to the 
toilet.  

 Social distancing must be maintained throughout the whole day. 
 
 The visual behaviour system still applies during the school day and all other 

aspects of the school policy. 
 

 

 
 


